
Partnership Forum for Social Cohesion in Jordan 
Termination of “Community Cohesion Grants Mechanism: CCGM” 

 

On 16 December, 2018, H.E. Mr. Hidenao YANAGI, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan, 

attended at “the Partnership Forum for Social Cohesion in Jordan” organized by 

UNDP and made a remark at the opening ceremony of the event. Government of 

Japan extended an assistance amount 12,650,000 USD to the UNDP project titled 

“Support to Counter-terrorism, Stabilization and de-radicalization in Jordan” in 

2016 and “Community Cohesion Grant Mechanism” is one of the components of 

the project funded by Japan. 

  

Mr. Anders Pedersen, UN Resident/ Humanitarian Coordinator, Ms. Sarah Ferrer 

Olivella, UNDP Resident Representative a.i and Dr. Thabet Nabulsi, Secretary 

General of Ministry of and Youth also delivered their speech at the opening 

ceremony.  After the ceremony, Ambassador Yanagi joined the “MATEEN SOUQ” 

and had briefings from some of the community based organizations.  

 

Many of the community leaders who participated in the event and UNDP staffs 

expressed their appreciation for Japanese generous support for CCGM projects 

and activities by CBOs in Jordan.   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speech at the Opening Ceremony                          MATEEN SOUQ  

 

 

 

 

  



 


